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Memorandum
To:
SCC Chairpersons, Principals
From:
J.P. Claire, Superintendent of Schools
Date:
April 13, 2015
Re:
Annual General Meetings and Elections 
CC:
Board Members, Director of Education, Deputy Director, Superintendents, Communications Coordinator, Secretary Treasurer, Margaret Harrigan, Liz Weston
Please note that as prescribed in Provincial Legislation and Chinook School Division’s School Community Councils Procedures SCC’s are mandate to hold Annual General Meetings between April 1st and June 30th. The Election of SCC members should take place at these meetings as outlined in our School Community Council Handbook. 

Sample Annual Meeting notices, agendas, and meeting checklists along with election nomination forms and ballots are also attached to this electronic mail out. Please report all election results to Margaret Harrigan, Administrative Assistant, at the Maple Creek Service Center (306-662-2424) or by email at mharrigan@chinooksd.ca.  

Feel free to contact me at 306-778-9200 ext. 204 (Swift Current) or 306-662-2424 (Maple Creek) or by email at jpclaire@chinooksd.ca if you have any questions regarding this matter.

